
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

WHO IS ELIGIBLE TO APPLY? 

YOUTH AND YOUNG ADULTS 

Þ Ages 13-24 years old  
Þ Interested in promoting healthy relationships 
Þ Passionate about ending dating violence 
Þ Committed to ending sexual assault 
Þ Dedicated to changing social norms to prevent sexual assault and dating violence 
Þ Driven, hardworking, and aspiring leaders 
 

BENEFITS OF PARTICIPATION 

Þ Development of leadership and public presentation 
Þ Increased knowledge and awareness of interpersonal violence prevention 
Þ Opportunities to educate peers and advocate for change 
Þ Enhanced resumes for college or job applications 
Þ A small stipend will be provided for active participation, commitment to the program, and 

efforts to break the cycle surrounding sexual assault and dating violence among youth and 
young adults. 

  

APPLICATION SUBMISSION 

Applicants will be contacted upon receipt of their application to schedule an interview. At least 
one (1) parent or guardian must accompany the applicant to the interview. 
 
THERE IS NO FEE TO JOIN! 
 

Scan QR Code to Apply Today! 

www.ourhousevoices.com/ambassador-elite-council  
 

UNITED WE CHANGE! TOGETHER WE HEAL! 
 

 

Who are we?   Our House, Inc. is a culturally specific dual domestic violence and 
sexual assault victim service agency.  We provide direct services, intervention 
services, and prevention services. Our vision is a “World Free of Interpersonal 
Violence”. 

 
 
 
 

Our House prohibits discrimination based on actual or perceived race, religion, sex, age, disability, sexual orientation, gender identity or national origin with respect to providing 
educational activities intervention services or employment.  If you have complaints alleging discrimination, contact the Executive Director at 662-334-6873 

 
This project was supported by Grant No. 15JUVW-22-GG-01158-RURA awarded by the Office on Violence Against Women, U.S. Department of Justice.  The opinions, findings, 

conclusions, and recommendations expressed in this survey are those of the author(s) and do not necessarily reflect the views of the U.S. Department of Justice. 


